
MOTION ON NOTICE: 

Deputy Lord Mayor (Councillor Abiad) will move a motion and seek a seconder for the matter shown below 
to facilitate consideration by the Council: 

‘That: 

Council investigates an automated system for UParks to allow City Businesses to validate customers UPark 
Tickets.’ 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENT: 

1. Subject to passing of the motion above, the Administration will investigate and prepare a report for Council
on potential options.

- END OF REPORT – 
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MOTION ON NOTICE: 

Councillor Hou will move a motion and seek a seconder for the matter shown below to facilitate 
consideration by the Council: 

 

‘That Council:  

1)  Recognises that Moonta, Gouger and Grote Street Precinct as the Multicultural Hub and a Tourist 
Destination for the City of Adelaide.  

2)  Requests that the Lord Mayor approaches the Premier to consider an increase in the State Government 
Funding for the Project.  

3)  Endorses the inclusion of an appropriate budget for detailed design and consultation as part of the 2019-
2020 budget consideration process.’ 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENT: 
 

1. We are currently working on a project in Moonta Street which will deliver creative and functional lighting and 
a design for an upgraded street by June 2019. 

2. The State Government has allocated $500,000 to the Moonta Street upgrade works as part of their 2018/19 
state budget. Discussions are ongoing in regard to the allocation of these funds. 

3. Extensive engagement was undertaken by the City of Adelaide with the local community and the Market 
District Reference Group to develop the ‘Our Market District’ in 2015 and ‘The Chinatown Reinvigoration 
Plan’ in 2017.  

4. Both documents provide guidance for the broader precinct, including Gouger Street and Grote Street, to 
create: 

4.1. A thriving retail and business district 

4.2. People-oriented public realm and movement 

4.3. A place that fosters cultural and social diversity 

4.4. A sustainable district. 

5. They provide the starting point for a design strategy for the Moonta, Gouger and Grote Street Precinct and a 
subsequent detailed design and consultation approach. 

Multicultural Hub and Tourist 
Destination 
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6. Subject to the passing of the motion above, this item will be included as part of the 19/20 budget 
considerations. 

7. Administration will work to prepare a one-page scope for Council’s consideration. 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  
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MOTION ON NOTICE: 

Councillor Knoll will move a motion and seek a seconder for the matter shown below to facilitate 
consideration by the Council: 

 

‘That Council: 

Considers a continued freeze in the Rate in the Dollar as part of the 2019-2020 Budget Consideration Process. 

 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENT: 
 

1. The motion, if adopted, provides notice of Council’s intention to consider a further freeze in the rate in the 
dollar to be included as an option in the Financial Planning and budget process for 2019-20.  

2. It should be noted that consistent with Section 153 (5) of the Local Government Act 1999, Council cannot 
formally declare a general rate until after it has adopted its annual business plan and budget for the relevant 
year.   

3. The process for 2019-20 provides a number of key decision points and will provide Council with a range of 
inputs (including outcomes from Community Engagement) and options for consideration prior to adoption of 
the annual business plan and budget in June 2019. 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  
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